
 

 

                                                                                                                                    

                        

      

       

DTSC is currently seeking properties 
that meet the following criteria: 

- High redevelopment potential 

- Redevelopment is hampered due 
to known or perceived 
contamination 

- Local agency/non-profit 
organization that has an existing 
partnership with property owner 

- Local agency/non-profit 
organization has access to the 
property 

The California EPA Department of Toxic 
Substance Control (DTSC) has received a 
Community-Wide Brownfields Assessment 
grant from US EPA to perform environmental 
assessments. We are looking for properties 
along the I-710 Corridor that are underutilized, 
but can be developed. 

 

DTSC’s goal is to use our environmental, 
technical, and regulatory expertise to conduct 
environmental assessments in partnership with 
local agencies and non-profit organizations to 
put brownfields into safe and productive use.    

I-710 Corridor Environmental 
Assessment Opportunity

For more information, contact: 
 

Maryam Tasnif-Abbasi 
Brownfields Coordinator 

Maryam.Tasnif-Abbasi@dtsc.ca.gov 


